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Comments: As a resident of Tincup, I'm very concerned about the dispersed camping near Tincup.  The existing

dispersed camping plan for south Taylor Park is working very well and I feel any changes to the dispersed

camping Forest Order should be made north of the current boundaries.  No changes should be made south of

the new Willow Creek bridge/Culvert as it seems to have worked well and there are still plenty of camping spaces

available most of the time.  I have never seen a time when campers could not find a spot.  I believe the current

dispersed camping restrictions for south Taylor Park are the most significant and positive Forest Service changes

made in the area for a long while.  This seems to be the prevailing opinion for nearly all Tin Cup and Rainbow

Subdivision residents, tourists, and non-motorized forest users.  The current dispersed camping plan provides a

much needed buffer zone between careless campers and their campfires, litter, and sanitation issues.  The

current dispersed camping plan for south Taylor Park should be made permanent in the new Forest Plan.


